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MACHC Letter 18 /2010
17 September 2010
To:
All MACHC Full Member States
Subject: Update the IHO S-11, Part B, Region B
Reference:  IHB Circular Letter 86/2009
Dear Member States,
1. Through the referred circular letter the IHB requested the Chairs of the Regional Hydrographic
Commissions to provide the update of the IHO S-11, Part B data.
2 You are kindly requested to update the IHO S-11, Part B, Region B, by 05 October, as appropriated,

using the file sent with the same e-mail which sent this Letter, and send it to e-mail <albuquerque@dhn.mar.mil.br>.

Yours sincerely,

e

V4 FéRNANDO ALMER FONSECA
Vice Admiral (Brazil)
Brazilian Director of Hydrography and Navigation - MACHC Chair

Annexs
Data on IHO S-11, Part R, Region B

Copy:
IHB

DIRETORIA DE HIDROGRAFIA E NAVEGAGAO, Rua Bardo de Jaceguay, S/N°, Ponta da Armagao — Centro, CEP
24048-900 - Niterdi, RJ, Tel. (+55 21) 2189-3014 - e-mail: <int.rel@dhn.mar.mil.br>

Note: To improve the Commission’s effectiveness, this letter is provided only by e-mail.



